
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

CONFEDERATION MURAL 

Project: The Premier of Newfoundland and Labrador, Dr. Andrew Furey, has expressed interest 
in purchasing Indigenous art for the lobby of the Confederation Building. The art in question will 
be a mural based on a concept designed by the artist. 

Proposal: Interested artists can submit a proposal to Arts Program Coordinator, Chantelle Evans, 

by email to chantelle.evans@nunatsiavut.com.  

Proposals must include: artist’s name; mural information including size, title and materials 

used; concept for the mural; images or drawings of proposed work (optional); and price (the total 

cost for the mural includes artist fees, materials and expenses). 

Location and Mural Specifications: 

Mural will be placed in the lobby of the Confederation Building in St. John’s, NL. 

• Dimensions of the space is approximately 25 square feet. Lobby consists of six open

spaces, but the mural in question will only fill one of the available spaces.

• Ability to work alone or in collaboration with other Labrador Inuit artists.

• Artists have the ability to design what they feel represents Inuit given the space provided.

Deadline: All proposals must be submitted by November 12, 2021. 


